
Daniel Mumford

Kia ora. My name is Dan and I am pleased to be a
parent representative on the Ngaio School board. I am a
parent of three children at Ngaio School - my eldest is in
year five, my middle child is in year three, and my
youngest is in year one. I have lived in Ngaio for the last
10 years and enjoy being part of the local community
and all that our suburb has to offer.

I am a lawyer with experience both in private practice at
a large, national firm as well as in the public sector,
where I currently work for the Department of Internal
Affairs.

I look forward to continuing to contribute to the board
and supporting the school community to help our
children reach their full potential.


